
 
 

SHILOH’S INITIATIVE IS   Reaching  

    Exceptional 

      Attainable 

        Dreams 

 
 
Reading is one of the basic skills every 
child needs to become a successful 
student, as well as a success in later life. 
In keeping with our vision of connecting 
with our community, Shiloh is 
implementing a “READ” initiative 
which will benefit children in the 
community, and is a step toward 
fulfilling our vision. 
 
This program is designed for children 
aged 8 to 14 who are experiencing 
difficulties in reading and focuses on the 
essentials of reading.  At the start of the 
program, children will complete a short 
reading assignment that matches them to 
the best level for their ability.  Each child 
will then progress at his/her own pace.  

   
The start date is October 24th and runs to December 12th, 2019.  Classes will be every 
Thursday from 5-7pm and is free to anyone wishing to attend.  Registration is October 
24th and parents are asked to be present.  The program will resume on January 16, 2020. 
  
We welcome anyone interested in volunteering as tutors, as well as, students who need 
to earn community hours.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


